
   

 

  Daily Announcements  
  Wednesday, April 13, 2022 

 
 

 
• The Babylon Chapter of the French National Honor Society is proud to announce the return of the 

Annual Student-Teacher Talent Extravaganza! The event will take place on Friday, May 13 at 7PM 
in Rowe Hall! Got a talent you’d like to share? Stop by Room 314 and pick up a form! This event is 
open to all students in grades 7 through 12. Our charity this year is the Be Like Brit Orphanage 
located on Grand Goave in Haiti. Stay tuned for more updates and info but in the meantime, get 
those tap shoes ready! Any questions please ask Mrs. Anderson. 

 
• We’re full steam ahead in our “Poem In Your Pocket Day” celebration planning! Do you have your 

peom ready yet? The extended questionnaire form closes today. Have you submitted yet?  
 
• There will be no NHS Peer Tutoring this week.  
 

 


